

Aldryngton School PTA

Supporting your child's education

Registered Charity: no 1026094

Dear Parents, Guardians and Teachers,

Further to the letter on the 4th April, I like to remind parents, guardians and teachers that the application to join the PTA Pool Club is still open and we have places available. We will close 5pm on the 29th April or when we hit 85 places, which ever happens first.

Aldryngton Primary School is very lucky to have an onsite heated outdoor pool, which is used in the summer term for swimming lessons but we also use for the Try-a-Tri event. The PTA help support the school with running costs and as a result we also run a PTA Pool Club, that allows Aldryngton families to pay a one off membership to use the School Pool after school and this year we will be opening the pool at weekends (further details will follow on this). We need more members to join to keep the pool club going **but most importantly to keep the pool open**. As Aldryngton celebrate 60 years did you know the pool was dug out by previous parents and teachers! Mrs Kiff is an honorary pool club member as she helped dig out the pool.

For new families who have joined us we would love to see new members join from reception year. Previous members have benefited from using the school pool and their children have enjoyed splashing, swimming and making friends. My children have really become more confident in the water as a result of using the pool club.

We have two Membership options:

- £55 but you need to sign up for 5 supervisor rotas, or
- £75 and only sign up for a min of 3 supervisor rotas.

The PTA Pool sign up form is here: https://forms.gle/ooUp9eXXVZbraUSRA please complete the form before paying your membership.

The membership payment needs to be made via the Crowdfunder site

- https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/aldryngton-pta-pool-club-2025. Please do select the rewards on the right hand side and select the right option. For UK Tax payers please do select Gift Aid and our PTA will receive additional funding from the UK Government.

Our PTA web page http://aldryngton.wokingham.sch.uk/home/pta/pta-pool/ has been updated including the FAQ. If anyone wants further information please do reach out to the Pool club via email pool@aldryngtonpta.com

Kind regards,

PTA Pool Club